
IN BOARD OF SUDBURY SELECTMEN AND 
SEWER TECHNICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

TUESDAY, APRIL 7, 2011 
 
 
Present:  Vice-Chairman Lawrence W. O'Brien and Selectman Robert C. Haarde 
 
 
 

Two members of the Board of Selectmen attended a meeting of the Sewer Technical 
Advisory Committee, held in the Flynn Building, Silva Conference Room, 278 Old Sudbury 
Road. 
 

The meeting commenced at 4:30 p.m.   The meeting addressed many issues concerning 
Article 20 of the Annual Town Meeting:  Route 20 Sewer System Design and Permitting. 

 
Full minutes of the meeting may be found under the Sewer Technical Advisory 

Committee home page.   
 
 
     There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 6:15 p.m. 
     


